
Indianapolis Municipal Band Board Meeting 
Ben Davis High School 
August 9, 2021, 6:15 pm 
 
In Attendance: Karen Diggs, John Marshall, Eileen Jurek, Larry Dull, Jeff Clanton, Jerry Jenn, 
Janet Kamiri, John Owen, Kathy Rensing, Kathy Borgmann 
 
Not Able to Attend: Jaime Craig 
 
Minutes from July 12, 2021 Meeting 
Approved Jurek/Jenn 6/0/0. 
 
Financial Report 
Janet presented a monthly Treasurer's Report showing $1,450 in member, venue and 
community donations and nominal expenses for Starbucks gift cards and donation transaction 
fees. Approved Dull/Jenn 6/0/0. 
 
Performance Schedule Report 
Jerry has no update at this time. 
 
Website Report 
Karen has no updates to report at this time. 
 
Inventory Review Report 
Eileen and Kathy R reported on progress regarding documenting band inventory. They will need 
assistance with documenting percussion equipment. 
 
John M Report 
John discussed the following items: 

● Sound person from the Pike Performing Arts Center will  be reviewing our sound 
equipment with John to determine our needs. 

● We will be able to borrow audio equipment from the New Horizon band for the 
upcoming concert at The Village of West Clay. 

● John is coordinating the possibility of a joint concert with the Ben Davis High School 
Band at the Pike Performing Arts Center. This is due to remodeling of the Ben Davis 
auditorium. 

 
New Business 

● Member donation drive with new QR code ongoing. 
 
Next Meetings 

● The next board meeting is planned for September 13 at 6:15 pm. 
 
Close 
The meeting was called to a close at approximately 6:45 pm. Juerk/Borgman 6/0/0 
 
Respectfully submitted, Jeff Clanton, Secretary 


